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. @ PARLIAMENTARY AND SCIENTIFIC COMMITTEE
3 Birdcage Walk Westminster London SW1H 93J
Tel: 020 7222 7085
Email: office@scienceinparliament.org.uk
www.scienceinparliament.org.uk

PRESIDENT The Lord Oxburgh KBE FRS CHAIRMAN Mr Stephen Metcalfe MP SECRETARIAT Professor Alan Malcolm
Mrs Karen Smith

DISCUSSION MEETING

MONDAY 20" FEBRUARY 2017 AT 5.30PM

COMMITTEE ROOM 8, HOUSE OF COMMONS
(Please check the room allocation by telephoning 020 7222 7085 on the day)

"Why can’t we have good broadband now?"

Addresses by

Professor Will Stewart FREng CEng FIET FinstP
Optoelectonics Research Centre, University of Southampton

Suzanne Clear

Senior adviser for planning and rural affairs, NFU
(to be confirmed)

Dr Dana Tobak
Managing Director, Hyperoptic

Chairman
Stephen Metcalfe MP

THE MEETING WILL BE FOLLOWED BY AN INFORMAL RECEPTION IN 1 PARLIAMENT STREET

Please bring this Notice with you

DEPUTY CHAIRMAN Chi Onwurah MP HON TREASURER  The Lord Willis of Knaresborough
HON SECRETARY Ms Carol Monaghan MP


https://www.nfuonline.com/science-environment/planning/

